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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 003439
Date 08 April 2019

Bilston School of Art, Wolverhampton

Request:

I would like to know what the plans are for The Bilston School of Art,
Wolverhampton?

Will this be restored or is there an opportunity to raise money for this to be used
again?

In regard to the above FOI, we can confirm that the building is privately owned and
that the property is currently in the process of being sold to a company who wish to
retain the building and develop the site surrounding it.

In addition, planning permission is already in place to support the re-use of the
building and develop the surrounding land.


